
15th Annual “MEMORY TREE OF LIGHTS” – 2022 
  I’m really excited about this in 2022 because it is our 15th year.  I hope to reach a goal 

this year and make the tree full.  This is in memory or honor of our loved ones, family, 

friends, neighbors, etc.  Let’s try to make it extra beautiful this year in these trying 

times!!  We have not increased our prices since we started! 

 

The lights will be  lit up as soon as they are paid for starting the first Sunday of Advent a 

Please make checks payable to Holy Cross Church. *NOTE:  Checks will not be cashed 

until January 3, 2023.  We will also accept any donations toward this project and any 

donations and purchases of bulbs will be credited to you on your annual donation 

statement. The money this year will be used to extend the tar road in the cemetery to the 

2nd driveway so you can drive straight through.  This will help greatly at funerals and 

holidays like Memorial Day when there is a lot of cars out there! 

 

The names will be listed in the church entryway along with the donors name.  All names 

will be read during the Christmas Masses and these individuals will be remembered 

during those Masses.  This year we were requested to read the names Christmas morning 

also so we will do it at both Masses.  It’s a great way to remember and honor all our 

loved ones during Christmas.  This is a beautiful annual tradition.  We really appreciate 

your support of this. 

 

Please limit the number of names you put on one bulb.  You can buy as many bulbs as 

you would like.  They do not have to be parishioners at Holy Cross.  Anyone can 

purchase them and for anyone.  There can be more than 1 bulb for the same person on the 

tree.  Also, please send the form to family and friends from away who may want to 

purchase some.  The forms will be on the website this year too so they can just go there to 

see it also.  We will also be at the craft show on Saturday, December 3 at Holy Cross 

church basement. 

 

Please drop forms in the collection basket or give to Leonard or Teresa Thesing or mail to 

29482 243rd St.  Pierz, MN  56364 or call 320-360-9720. 

Bulbs will be put on the tree in the order they are received.  

Thank you for your support and 14 great years! 

Please help us light up our tree and keep Christ in Christmas! 

Orange $25 

Red-$20 

Green-$15 

Blue-$10 

White-$5 

 

NAME__________________________________________________________ 

BULB COLOR(S)________________________________________________ 

IN MEMORY/HONOR OF:_________________________________________ 

There are extra copies in the back of church, or feel free to copy this or just use a blank 

sheet of paper to write more names on.   THANK YOU 


